
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of the 

month at 12.00 noon. 

Second Sunday in Of Lent                                         13th March 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church 
Thank you. 

Entrance Hymn:           Recessional:    
 (Please do not remove Hymn Booklet from Church) 

 

 

Thought for the day  

 

Stories of extraordinary experiences can leave us feeling 

on the outside— such moments of intense awareness of 

presence are rare and fleeting. And yet, we all have our 

inklings of something more, the surprise of God in the 

midst of the everyday. Any deep experience, when we take 

time to reflect on it and appropriate it, will disclose to us 

“the beyond in the midst” in Bonhoeffer’s happy phrase. 

Love, birth, death, a child, nature, music, goodness and so 

on—all tokens of the something more which draws us on. 

 

Prayer  

 

God of surprises, you are the beyond in the midst of life, 

always there to take us by surprise and delight us with 

your presence. Amen, amen! 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie/


 

 

 
 
 POPE FRANCIS WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU 
 

In October last year Pope Francis invited every Catholic in the world to outline 
their dreams, ideas, and concerns in a sincere effort to bring about real 
transformation and renewal in the Church.   

We cannot run away from the fact that the church must face the lack of faith 
and, also its history of abuse and failure.   

In our parish we will be inviting everyone to participate in a gathering on 
Tuesday 29th March 2022 where we will hope to listen to a broad range of 
people and collect their joys, sorrows, hopes and fears in relation to the church.   

Pope Francis asks people to have courage and speak frankly and boldly and to 
listen humbly and be open to other’s ideas. He wants the synodal processes to 
create space for different views, and different visions for the future, especially 
laypeople and all those on the margins who feel disenfranchised.  

We ask each and every parishioner to respond to the Pope’s call and participate 
in our Parish Synod Gathering.   

 

PRAYER CARDS FOR THE SYNOD ARE AVAILABLE AT THE BACK OF THE 
CHURCH. 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS  
The Stations of the Cross will take place after the 10.00 a.m. every Friday 
morning during Lent i.e. March 4th , 11th , 18th & 25th   & 1st , 8th & 15th   with the 
exception should a funeral arise. All welcome.  
 

UNIVERSAL SYNOD 



 

 

The Society of St. Vincent De Paul will hold its usual monthly Church gate Collection 

this weekend. 
  

TROCAIRE  

Trocaire Boxes are now available at the back of the Church for anyone who 

would like to take one home. 

 

ST.PATRICK’S DAY 

Next Thursday 17th March is St. Patrick’s Day and Mass will be 5.30 p.m. on 

Wednesday (Vigil), 9.15 a.m. and 11.00 a.m. on Thursday.  

Friday 18th March is a bank holiday and mass will be at the usual time of 10.00 

a.m.  

 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP 

Medjugorje prayer group meetings continue every Thursday from 8.00 p.m. to 

9.00 p.m. in the Annadale Room. 

 
CHILDRENS CORNER 
The Focus is the “Ten Best Ways of God” 
 
FIrst Confessions: Congratulations to the 2nd class boys and girls from the 
Parish schools who celebrated the Sacrament of Reconciliation/Confession for 
the 1st time during the week. The parish is awash with the grace of God this 
week! We will keep them all in our prayers as they continue their journey 
towards First Communion day. A small group of boys and girls from Gracepark 
Educate Together and from the Presbyterian School on the Howth Road will 
celebrate First Confession on March 22nd. We keep them in our prayers too!  
 
 
CONFIRMATION: The preparations for Confirmation are gathering momentum 
as the young people from Scoil Mhuire and St Vincent de Paul Girls' come 
towards the end of their preparation programme. There are just 2 evenings left 
in our 'Nua Origins' film series and this week too saw the celebration of a most 
beautiful Service of Light for Confirmation for Scoil Mhuire. The Girls' School will 
have their Service of Light on March 22nd. We pray that these boys and girls will 
always have the light of Jesus shining through them! 



 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road, Sunday 7p.m. until 8 
p.m.  All are welcome. 
 
CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITARY  

The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday and Thursday  morning after 

10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. Confirmation Cards and 

Rosettes are available. 

 

MANRESA 
Help from Ignatius on our Synodal Pathway 
A series of online evenings is offered by Manresa – full details on Notice Board. 
 

ANNIVERSARY MASSES 
Please note bookings for Anniversary Masses should be booked in at least one 
week in advance to avoid disappointment. 
 

BANK REGULATIONS - Due to new banking regulations all contributions made to 

the parish by cheque should be made out to the ‘’Church of St. Vincent De 

Paul.’’ 

 
_________________________________________________________________ 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   

MONTHS MIND:   

ANNIVERSARIES: 

Annie & Andrew Bourke 
Ted Maguire 
Terry Hanlon 
Patrick & Anne Hanlon 


